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Newsletter 5 March 2023 

 
5 MARCH : SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT 

 

MASS 

 

Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday: 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday: 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

 

Confessions: Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer: Monday to Friday 7.45am 

Saturday 9.45am   Sunday 9.30am 
 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, which is available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to 

Holy Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE 

TRUST, CHARITY No. 233699 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
https://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


 

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY – FRIDAY 3 MARCH 

We can begin Lent by opening our hearts and minds to the needs of so 

many people in the world living in desperate conditions. Giving to 

CAFOD, a Catholic international aid organisation, can be one way of 

helping them. This Lent, your donations to CAFOD’s Family Fast Day 

Appeal will help families fighting the climate crisis and ensure that our 

Church network can quickly respond to emergencies, like the recent 

earthquake in Syria and Turkey. Give using the CAFOD envelope or 

at cafod.org.uk/give and please join us in praying for CAFOD’s 

development and emergency response work all over the world. 

 

 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

During Lent there will be an opportunity to pray the Stations of the Cross 

together immediately after Mass on Friday morning. 

 

THE UNIVERSE 

‘The Universe’ is a national catholic weekly. To order your digital two 

weeks FREE introductory offer call 0743 661 7650 or email: 

michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk 

 

PRAY AS YOU GO 

Based on Ignatian spirituality, Pray As You Go has daily audio prayers 

that regularly use music, passages from the Bible, and contemplations 

from the Spiritual Exercises, with reflective questions based on the 

examination of conscience. It is available as an app in a number of 

languages. See pray-as-you-go.org 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 

Escorted Pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Lady of Knock, Ireland from 

London Heathrow, 15 May.  £699.00 per person sharing.  Price includes 

flight, all transfers, 4 nights in Knock House Hotel with full board.  All 

entertainment and excursions included.  Day trips to Westport, 

Ballintubber Abbey, Croagh Patrick, Fr. Peyton Centre and the National 

Museum. 

Single supplement £150.00.  Contact Patricia on 01268 762 278 or 07740 

175557 or email knockpilgrimages@gmail.com 

WEDDINGS 

Couples who are thinking of getting 

married at Holy Redeemer Church 

should contact Canon Paschal at least 

six months before their wedding. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Please contact the Parish Office if you 

wish a Mass to be celebrated for a 

particular intention and/or a Mass card 

to be signed. 

 

MARRIAGE THANKSGIVING 

MASS 

This year the Annual Mass of 

Thanksgiving for the Sacrament of 

Matrimony will be celebrated by 

Cardinal Nichols at Westminster 

Cathedral on Saturday 13 May at 

2:30pm. The Cardinal is inviting to 

this Mass all couples in the Diocese, 

who are celebrating their 5th 10th, 25th, 

30th, 40th, 50th and 60th (and every year 

over 60) wedding anniversary of 

Catholic marriage in 2023.  If you are 

celebrating such an anniversary, 

please give our Parish Office the 

following details: husband and wife’s 

names, wedding date, full postal 

address and email (or telephone 

number, if no email). 

 

AFTER MASS 

On Sundays, refreshments are 

available downstairs in the Monckton 

Room after the 10.00am Mass and 

11.00am Mass.  Please do come along 

and say hello. 

 

CATHOLIC HISTORY 

WALKS DURING MARCH  

“Byways of Westminster” – come 

and discover the hidden gems of 

one of the world’s great cities! 

Discover 17th century charity 

schools, 19th century Cardinals, 

and a Medieval mill! The Walk 

will finish in the Victoria Tower 

Gardens, alongside Parliament. 

This History Walk is being 

repeated four times to give 

opportunities for more people to 

attend: Thursday 9 March 3.00pm, 

Friday 17 March 6.00pm (after 

5.30pm Mass). Start point: steps of 

Westminster Cathedral. No need to 

book! Just turn up! Suggested 

donation of £5 per person. For 

more details see 

catholichistorywalks.com/ 

 

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE 

Join Cardinal Vincent Nichols on 

the annual Diocese of Westminster 

pilgrimage to Lourdes. Visit the 

Grotto where Our Lady appeared 

to St Bernadette and some of the 

places associated with the life of 

the saint. Participate in the Masses 

and services arranged for the 

Westminster pilgrimage. Seven 

nights in Lourdes, 21 to 28 July. 

To book a place, please contact 

tangney-tours.com/westminster or 

phone 01732 886666 for a paper 

booking form. ABTA and AITO 

assured. 
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